
CLOSURE OF 
BOWLING ALLEY

Dear Members, please be informed that 
Gardens Bowl will be closed for a corporate 
booking on 9 August 2025, Saturday from 

4PM to 7PM. All 10 lanes will be 
unavailable during this period.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused 
and appreciate your kind understanding.

The Management 
8 July 2025

9 August 2025 (Saturday)
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